
 

Bkadfw 

replied 
a day ago (Wed, 9 Dec 2020 at 11:18 AM) 

To:"PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

Cc:bkadfw@msn.com 

FROM READING THE ATTACHED I DO NOT SEE THAT I AM CHARGED WITH ANYTHING. HAVING 

SAID THAT LET ME CORRECT SOME OF THE INFORMATION ERRONEOUSLY INCLUDED: 

1. MY ADDRESS IS IN ELLICOTT CITY NOT ENDICOTT CITY 

2. NEITHER MY WIFE (BRENDA ) OR ME IS A RELATIVE OF MATT LITTLE OR HIS WIFE. 

3. MY CONTRIBUTION AND MY WIFE’S TO MATT’S CAMPAIGN OF $2000 EACH COMPLIES 

WITH THE FEDERAL GUIDELINES 

4. MY $10000 CONTRIBUTION TO THE PAC (CLARK COUNTY IS NOT FOR SALE) DOES NOT 

VIOLATE ANYTHING. 

IF MORE INFORMATION IS NEEDED FROM ME PLEASE KNOW THAT IT WILL BE MADE AVAILABLE TO 

YOU. 

DON WELCH 

  

Sent from Mail for Windows 10 

  

 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13050159799
https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13050159799
https://go.microsoft.com/fwlink/?LinkId=550986

